
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   A National Interdenominational Prayer Gathering 

When: Sunday, October 2, 2016 
2:30-3:30 PM 

“ONE HOUR, ONCE A YEAR” 
Meridian and 38th Streets Downtown Indianapolis 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

“The care of human life and happiness and not their destruction  
is the first and only legitimate object of good government.”  

Thomas Jefferson 1809 
 
 

For more information, phone 317-913-1409 or email centralindianalifechain@yahoo.com. 
We ask that you notify the Life Chain staff if you wish to participate so that a street assignment may be given to you.  
However, walk-ons are always welcome! The Life Chain is a non-for-profit 501.C3 organization formed by a coalition  

of Pro-Life churches and groups in and around the Central Indiana area. 

 
 
 

 


